
January 26, 2025

2nd Semester Start
We’re excited to kick off the second half of
the school year and continue supporting
our students in achieving their academic
and personal goals. This semester brings
new opportunities for growth, including

engaging lessons, extracurricular activities,
and preparations for big events, such as

testing and end-of-year celebrations.
Parents, we encourage you to stay

connected by reviewing your student’s
progress regularly and reaching out to
teachers with any questions. Together,

let’s make this semester a successful and
rewarding one!

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events
Jostens Senior Meeting - cap
and gown ordering @ 8:30 am

Jostens Sophomore Meeting -
7:45 am

Winter Spirit Week
Pep Rally on Friday

Winter Ball @ 7:00 pm

Report Card Distribution

Freshman Awards Breakfast

BSD Board Meeting @ 7:00 pm

Instrumental Pops Concert

1/27

1/27

1/27-
1/31

2/1

2/4

2/7

2/10

2/11

Winter Spirit Week
Tomorrow launches our

winter spirit week, ending
with a pep rally on Friday

and the Winter Ball on
Saturday.  Encourage your
students to participate and
celebrate our Bulldog pride.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo


Additional
Announcements
Fundraising

Class of 2027 will be selling Valentine
Candygrams starting Monday, January
27th through Monday, February 10th
at all lunches. The cost is $3 for just the
candygram or $5 for the candygram
with card. They will be delivered on
February 13th and 14th during periods
1 and 5. If you have any questions,
please see Ms. Kuders, Mrs. Rossi or
any of the class officers.

Class of 2025 - Important
Info

For your convenience, beginning in
February, the C3 will be staffing a
Senior Information table each
Wednesday during all 4 lunches. Please
stop by the table for up to date
information about senior obligations
including:

Diploma Verification form
Caps and gowns
Graduation
Senior Obligations
Important dates etc.
#iDecided information

Information will be updated weekly, so
you can easily check in weekly to make
sure you have resolved anything
outstanding. Any senior who has not
turned in all obligations and
verification forms will not be permitted
to participate in End Of Year activities
including prom and graduation until
resolved.


